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The Chair would be grateful if all recipients could send relevant information to Ms. Vanessa Wyeth, 
Vanessa.Wyeth@international.gc.ca and Ms. Aikaterini Limenopoulou, limenopoulou@un.org by 20 
May 2020. The Chair wishes to sincerely thank members of the Commission and partners of Burkina 
Faso for their sustained engagement in support for the country’s peacebuilding efforts.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
  
 

 
H.E. Mr. Marc-André Blanchard 
Chair of the Peacebuilding Commission 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


